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Dear Parents and Carers,

During the second half of Autumn Term, we will be learning about The Windrush Generation in English.
We are very excited about this and have planned in lots of activities that link to this learning. In addition,
we are currently planning a school trip into Liverpool to watch boats travel on the River Mersey and
visit the Maritime Museum. During the trip, we will also have a good look at The Liver Building and
Liverpool Cathedral. We are really looking forward to it and know it will be a wonderful day!

We will be taking all of our Upper Key Stage 2 children on Wednesday the |3th of November. The
children will leave school after the register and walk to Overpool Train Station, where they will board
the train into Liverpool. They will then walk down to Albert Docks, complete the day’s activities and
then head back about 2pm. They will arrive back in school before 3pm, just in time to get ready for
home-time at 3.15pm. Children must all wear full uniform and will be provided with a high-vis jacket
from school. Children are allowed to wear trainers, if these are more comfortable than their school
shoes for walking.

We are very lucky to be able to provide this trip at no cost to parents. We know times are tough at the
moment and we have worked hard to ensure that the children continue to be provided with these
wonderful opportunities. All children in receipt of free school lunches can be provided with one for
them to take on the trip (please indicate whether you would like your child to be provided with this
packed lunch). This usually contains a ham or cheese sandwich, fruit, a bottle of water and another snack
such as a small cake or biscuit. If your child does not receive free school meals, please ensure they have
a lunch with them on the day of the trip. All lunches must be in a plastic or paper carrier bag so that
they can be thrown away once they are finished with. Your child will also need a bottle of water to take
with them and they may bring a small, healthy snack to eat during a short break we’ll have before entering
the museum.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.
Kind regards,

Mrs S McCartney
Year 5 Teacher

Follow us on X: @TheAcornsSchool



